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 [bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t Forget
•	As it gets colder the children will need to bring a coat each day
•	Bring book bag each day
•	Snack money is £1 per week
•	Ensure P.E. kits are in school everyday
•	You can order lunch on-line
Expressive Arts and Design
Over the half term we will be making simple representations of animals and light sources.  We will be using a variety of media to create firework pictures.  Later we will design and make a simple reflective sash, and then a pair of underpants for an alien.  We will also explore the medium of clay to create divas and aliens.
Understanding the World
We will be gaining greater understanding of nocturnal and diurnal animals.  Finding out about different light sources and learning about the basics of Bonfire night.  We will also look at stars and the different constellations, before moving onto the importance of Christmas for Christians and Divali for Hindus.
Physical Development
We will continue to develop our dressing skills through P.E.  We will also work on our travelling skills and begin to use some aspects of dance to create a sequence.
Literacy
We will continue to focus on our phonic work through our Read, Write, Inc sessions.  We will then be applying these skills in our written work.  We are working on labelling and simple sentences through a variety of books, including Owl Babies and Aliens Love Underpants.
‘What happens when I fall asleep’
Communication and Language
We will be developing our understanding of listening carefully to others and making appropriate responses to what they have said.  We will use circle times and groups times to further develop this, alongside following instructions that have more than one part to them.
Personal, Social and Emotional Development
We will be developing our confidence in speaking about what we know, using circle time activities.  We will also continue to work on solving conflicts in a positive way.  This will be through our play in our cave role play and bed time routines role play areas.

Mathematics
We will continue to develop our understanding of number and the concepts of fewer and greater and one more/less.  We will also learn 2D and 3D shape names through of work on Bonfire Night.
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